
 
Summary of Correspondence Received on  

Proposed Zoning By-law Amendment at  
The North Side of Texas Road 

 

Below is a summary of the comments received by the Planning Services division on the 
proposed ZBA for lands located on the north side of Texas Road between Knobb Hill 
Drive and Concession 2 N. 

Fire Department: 
 
Fire has no concerns at this time. 
 

Email from Tina Quartarone, resident on White Crescent: 
Good morning, 

We live on White Crescent and have received your notification regarding the re-zoning of 
the land behind our property and strongly oppose this application. 

Currently we see deer, racoons, opossums, a multitude of birds in and around the field 
and our yard. We also have a various selection of snakes, one being the Eastern Fox 
snake. This was actually in our yard and we sent a picture of it to ERCA a few years ago. 
There is a tree lined ditch between the two properties which I’m sure will be partially or 
wholly destroyed, if the building of multiple housing units are approved. 

The green space in Amherstburg is disappearing at an alarming rate. Whilst I understand 
that the Kingsbridge subdivision was mapped out to cover a large portion of the area from 
the onset, I don’t understand how small parcels of green space should be re-zoned, 
destroying the habitat of numerous wildlife. 

Hopefully in the interests of maintaining habitats for our local wildlife this application is 
denied. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Quartarone 
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